
Hello Bulldog Families!

My name is Stacy Ganz Kahn and I have had the honor of serving as WCHS

PTSA president for the past two years. My term as president will come to a

close in July. I will, however, be taking on a new and very important PTSA role

as Special Education Chairperson. I am beyond thrilled to have been elected to

this position.

Special education is my passion. I have had the pleasure of spending the last

30 years working in the special education field in various capacities. Currently,

I am an educational advocate and consultant. As PTSA Special Education

Chairperson, I am excited to team up with the wonderful WCHS

administration, staff, parents/guardians, and students. Together, we will work

to ensure that our special education programs and resources at WCHS are top

notch!

I am reaching out to the WCHS community to ask for parent/guardian, staff,

and student volunteers who would be interested in serving on the

newly-formed PTSA Special Education Committee. By joining this committee,

you will learn much from others, you will have fun, and you will make a

positive impact on the WCHS special education community. If you are

interested in serving on this committee, please fill out this google form:

https://forms.gle/q9YaAFUmehbEChZn8

I am very excited to start this new PTSA chapter with you! I look forward to

working for you and with you!

Sincerely,

Stacy

WCHSPTSA.SpecialEd@gmail.com

https://forms.gle/q9YaAFUmehbEChZn8
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